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Santa Ana College Hosts “How to Become 
an Effective Child Visitation Monitor”
(Santa Ana)—Have you ever wanted to make a difference in a child’s life?  If you are interested in child advocacy work, consider a career as a professional child visitation monitor.


Supervised visitation may be ordered by a judge during divorce proceedings when one of the parents is considered “unsafe.” This could be a result of a history of domestic violence, child abuse or limited parenting skills. For visits to occur with court approval, the parents must employ a child visitation monitor.

Santa Ana College’s Community Services Program is hosting a highly interactive three-part workshop series to train participants as successful child visitation monitors.  Topics covered include provision of services to clients and courts, California standards and guidelines for supervised visitations and key network service providers needing child visitation monitors.  


The three-part series will be held every Saturday beginning June 11 to June 25, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. in room B-4 at Santa Ana College, 1530 W. 17th St. in Santa Ana.  The classes are $89 each or $237, a 20 percent savings, for the entire series.  A completion certificate is available from Notary Public Seminars for $20 upon receipt of a clean LiveScan background check.  Registration may be made by calling (714) 564-6594 or at www.sac.edu/cms.


The first class in the series is “Child Visitation Monitor – Part One” on June 11.  In this seminar participants will learn which situations are deemed unsafe by court standards, and how 
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monitors will participate in supporting a child’s access to both parents in a safe environment.


The second class in the series is “Child Visitation Monitor – Part Two” on June 18.  In 

this seminar participants will learn how to jump start a new business with tools and systems developed for starting and/or providing child visitation monitoring services.  Participants will also learn how to offer services through the Supervised Visitation Network.  Topics that will be covered include important forms, processing unbiased documentation, intake process, and child development areas that require reporting laws.


The third and final class in the series is “Child Visitation Monitor – Part Three” on June 25.  As professional child visitation monitors, participants will learn how to use state guidelines to match services with the family court system.  Topics that will be covered include sensitivity to diversity and cultural awareness, detection and effects of substance abuse, and the crucial factor of neutrality while serving as a monitor.   
About the Rancho Santiago Community College District

Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of the Rancho Santiago Community College District, which serves the residents of Anaheim Hills, Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park.  Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, and customized training for business and industry.
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